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Dear Ms. Kohrman,

Please do not recommend any land in the Zuni Mountains for wilderness designation.

The areas shown as possible wilderness designations in the Zuni Mountains are used by many conscientious

and well caring citizens who act responsibly and protect wildlife and the environment.

They have continued to take care of these areas that they enjoy accessing by automobile. The people that I am

speaking of do not abuse the forest environment and they are careful to stay on the roads and

remind others that they see to take care of the meadows and water. These mature citizens are able to get there

because automobiles are allowed and they are important stewards, without whose presence, Some of these

beautiful areas. may not be so well monitored if automobiles are restricted by wilderness designation laws.


